From: Robert Goss

To: Karen Sanabria

Cc: Stephanie Hannum

Subject: River District Public Correspondence
Date: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 7:58:22 PM

File as "Harris - November 21, 2023."

Thanks,
RG

From: Michae! </ -

Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 10:56 AM
To: Robert Goss <rgoss@folsom.ca.us>
Subject: Lake Natoma Waterfront District / River District

You don't often get email from _ Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Greetings, would like updates on the planning.

Excited to see a good balance of waterfront development, inclusive of historic preservation of
Native American Heritage, Leidesdorff Ranch, Historic Gold Mining Town of Negro Bar
(Sacramento County Supervisor Meredith Hotel) 1854 Judah Survey Map for Granite City
etc...

Federal EO#13985 should stop the need to completely erase all early California Pioneers of
Pan African Descent at Negro Bar est. 1848 however it seems doubtful.

2024 Folsom Black History Month looking forward to an aligned presentation making the pie
bigger so their will be less problems with an 1844 Pan African land owner and associates
having a strategic role.

Michael Harris, Chair
Friends of Historic Negro Bar

Sent from my T-Mobile device



